
 
 

 
         18 November 2016 

Dear all, 
  
The online scheduling for International Masterclasses 2017 has been closed today and preliminary 
schedules have been created based on your entries. You will find the CERN schedule attached 
and the Fermilab schedule at https://quarknet.i2u2.org/page/videoconferences-2017#fnal. Please 
check your schedule carefully and let us know if any corrections are needed. 
  
As you will see there are still several slots in the schedule, and we are looking forward to more 
institutes that will join during the next weeks, given a maximum of 5 institutes in one video 
conference.  
  
During the next weeks I expect several updates of the schedule. I will not send around all new 
versions to avoid swamping you with emails. Instead, you can always find the status quo of the 
schedule on our webpage at www.physicsmasterclasses.org/index.php?cat=schedule. 
  
If you plan to join the programme and have not registered so far please do not hesitate to contact 
us: Uta for CERN videoconferences and Ken for Fermilab videoconferences. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Uta and Ken 
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